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To all HYC Members and Friends: 

We want to thank Neil & Cindy for the great Valentine’s Day event at their home. As usual, plenty of great 
food and company. The weather cooperated and most of really enjoyed the campfire. And of course our resident 
DJ Larry kept the tunes coming. It was great seeing out newest members John and Monica Adams at the event. 
Speaking of events, we will be discussing future events at the next meeting.  We are looking for some 
volunteers to host something. This is your club so raise your hand and let’s have another great year! 

Our next meeting will be at the Whistle Stop on March 3rd. Please respond with your dinner choices when you 
get the email from our new call girl, Linda Wood.  

The kitchen has requested that we give them a specific time to start dinner service so that they may properly 
prepare our dinner without over cooking things like veggies and shrimp. The below schedule has been 
suggested by our call girl Linda and this is what we will go by. If anyone cares to discuss changes, please bring 
it up at the meeting: 

Social time starts at 6:30pm.   

Our meeting starts at 7:00pm and dinner will be ready 
at 7:15pm.        

Whistle Stop:  

5 South Flagler Avenue, Homestead, FL 33030 

(305) 246-1904 

Peter Dean 

Commodore 
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 March Birthdays and Anniversaries: 

 

 

11-Anna Giuliani 

22-Charlene Powell 

 

Homestead Bayfront Yacht Club 

Treasurer’s Report 

  

 
 BEGINNING BALANCE FEBRUARY 1, 2015 
 
 

        $3,916.66 

Income: 

 
Dues 160.00 
50/50   25.00 
Event     0.00 
Total 185.00 

 
 

 
 

 
 

Expenses:            None 
 
Ending Balance February 28, 2015                                                              $4101.66 
 
Submitted by  
 
Chip Casanave 
Treasurer 
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From the Editor: 
 
Hey everyone! According to my quasi accurate calculation we are, or should be celebrating 30 years 
as a yacht club. In order to commemorate that maybe we should get out on the water together and take a cruise 
to Bimini on the Resorts World Fast Ferry. They leave on Friday night and Come Back on Sunday Morning. 
Everyone could go and either stay on the ship or stay in a villa. Monica and John have made this trip a few 
times, maybe they could chair this? Might be a good event this month or next when boating could be iffy? 
Thinks about it folks, and lets discuss it at the next meeting. http://rwbimini.com/ Check out their website for 
details. 
 

 
 
 

Down Memory Lane 1999 Hawks Cay 
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One of our many outings to Miami Beach Marina 
 

Let’s try to make some of this kind of stuff happen this year. We’ll need everyone’s participation to make this a 
very memorable year. Lets all pitch in to help.  
Larry Roesch 
Editor 
 
Meeting Minutes: 
 
Meeting called to order at 7:45 p.m. by Cmdr. Peter.  First order of business was treasurer's report 
presented by Dee Riley.  Beginning balance $4063.91 Ending balance $3916.66.  Full report found 
elsewhere in the newsletter.   A big round of applause for Dee Riley for her many years of service as 
our treasurer.  Thanks Dee.  
Thanks to Linda Wood for taking over the job of "call girl" and a great big thanks to Liz Phillips for a 
great job in years past.  She's still helping. Happy Birthday to Larry Roesch. If they mentioned his age 
I didn't get it, sorry. Great to Dave looking great after his surgery...  
New members John and Monica Adams plan to be active in the club and THEY HAVE A BOAT!! 
Cmdr. Peter promises boating event as soon as the weather gets warmer.  
We're planning another bowling event sometime after March.  
February 14th is a Valentine's Day party hosted by Neil and Cindy Burell.  
50/50 of $25.00 won by Vice Cmdr. Dave. Meeting closed at 8:00 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted by Claire Strandhagen, secretary 
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